
Newsletter
We are supporting Children in Need
this year by having a non-uniform day
on Friday 17th November. The theme is
SPOTS! 
You can now make a donation via
ParentPay. 

Please remember that bikes and
scooters are to be left in the bike sheds
provided, and not left leaning against
trees or gates.

We are very excited that our Book Fair
will be returning on Wednesday 15th
November after school in the Hall. Next
Page Books are a wonderful company,
and 10% of all proceeds made on the
day will be donated to us for our own
library. The PTA and School Council will
be running a cake sale alongside it too!

Please bring any cake donations to the
DT Room on Wednesday morning.

The Christingle service is now on
Wednesday 13th December at 2pm
at the Cambourne Church. 

This is for children in KS2 only
(Years 3-6). Parents are welcome to
join us at the church for this service.
You will have receievd information
about the Christingle service via
ParentHub this week.

Welcome

Book Fair & Cake Sale

Children in Need Christingle -
Change of Date

November 2023

Tues 14th          Year 4 Swimming
Wed 15th         Book Fair & Cake Sale
Fri 17th             Children in Need

December 2023
Wed 15th         KS2 Christingle
Wed 20th         Last day of term

Diary Dates

10th November 2023

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team Bikes & Scooters

Late In School
Following a review of our safeguarding
procedures, we are changing the way
children who arrive late at school are
admitted. If you arrive after the
classroom doors are closed and need
your child to come in via the main office
reception, a parent/carer must
accompany any late children. The
parent/carer should sign the child/ren
in on the sign in iPad in main reception.
Please ensure you state the exact reason
you are late and do not just write 'late'.

Please then wait until a member of the
office team will admit your child when it
is safe to do so. All parents/carers must
remain with their child until the
child/ren are through the main internal
door to school, accompanied by a
member of the office team at a time
safest and most convenient for them.

The classroom doors open at 8.40am
for Years 1-6, and close at 8.45am.
For Foundation Stage they open at
8.50am and close at 8.55am.

Parking Outside School
We would like to remind you that it is
illegal to park on double yellow lines
and or zigzag lines, unless you hold a
disabled blue badge. There is plenty of
parking available near to the school,
either on the road or in the 3 local car
parks.

Please make sure you are parking in the
proper places, this is for the safety of all
of our children. This includes dropping
off without turning the engine off. 

The police are now conducting periodic
checks and handing out fines for anyone
who is parked on our double yellow
and zigzag lines without a disabled
badge.

Second Hand Socks
and Tights

Preschool really need spare socks or
tights. If you have any old but wearable
donations for preschool age children
please can you bring them to the office
to donate. Thank you!

This week we had an amazing time at  
the PTA discos, Year 1 have had a
wonderful day with toys, and we
enjoyed a lovely piano performance
from Harriet at the end of singing
assembly.


